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We have had a fab October in school - it seems to have flown past! The weather is definitely 

changing and the heating is on! 
 

Well done to all the children who have been out representing our school in the cluster 
sporting events - they have been brilliant ambassadors for our school! 

It has been lovely having all our clubs running again and our intention is to continue to grow 
the number of clubs we offer over the year.  

 
We had our first Curriculum Impact Day on the 8th - which was National Poetry Day. It was a 

great day, with many live poetry performances throughout the school. The children wrote 
poems based on our new tag line Together we can - I include the poem written by Otter 

class which was shared with Key Stage 2 in our celebration assembly. 
 

Together we can … 
Together we can … 

Be unbeatable, inspire, take risks. 
In our eyes there are no limits. 

Be unstoppable, try new things, have no fear. 
We’ve got to do what we’ve got to do. 

It takes courage to achieve new heights. 
 

Together we can ... 
Together we can … 

Ponder the unthinkable, open our minds, wonder what's next. 
Curiosity is the key to thriving. 

Never stop wondering, never stop questioning, never stop challenging. 
Is curiosity the greatest mystery? 

Who would we become without curiosity? 
 

Together we can... 
Together we can … 

Recognise our achievements, celebrate our successes, 
Feel a sense of accomplishment. 
Believe in ourselves and others. 
We take pride in things we do. 

We are ready to reach new heights 
 

 



  

Together we can … 
Together we can … 

Care for each other with kind words, simple gestures and smiling faces. 
Respect is free and it makes someone's day. 

It’s the most precious gift you can give. 
It builds happiness and trust. Respect is the key to kindness. 

Together we can 
 

I really hope all our families have a relaxing half term. Fingers crossed we get some sunny 
days and we will see you all back on the 1st November. 

 
Just a reminder of start times for each Key Stage: 

Reception - start 8.45am. Doors open 8.35am 
Key Stage 1 - start 8.40am. Doors open 8.35am 
Key Stage 2 - Start 8.30 am. Doors open 8.25am 

 

 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 

School Photographs  

Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November 2021  

We are hoping to have in school sibling photos taken this year, 
this will be closely monitored by the number of covid cases. We 

will of course update you nearer the time. Please ensure that 
your child comes to school wearing full school uniform on these 

days. Thank you!  



 

 

  

Learner of the Week - Friday 1st October 2021  

Lemur Class: Harrison Betteridge for flexing his listening muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Emma Jackson for flexing her listening muscle.  

Elephant Class: Leo Efstahiou for flexing his independence muscle.  

Raccon Class: Isla Saint for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Koala Class: Molly Perry for flexing her independence muscle.  

Polar Bear Class: Erica Tilleard for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Panther Class: Charlotte Moran for flexing her planning muscle.  

Otter Class: Dylan Firth for flexing his perseverance muscle  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 8th October 2021   

Lemur Class: Teddy Glassey for flexing his independence muscle.  

Toucan Class: Alfie Glassey for flexing his listening muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Beatrix Woodfood-White for flexing her independence muscle.  

Giraffe Class: Frankie Woods for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Elephant Class: Grace Ward for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Tabina Qayumi for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Koala Class: Tobias Shuttleworth for flexing his independence muscle.  

Polar Bear Class: Isaiah Nurse for flexing his independence muscle.  

Panther Class: Harry Rhodes for flexing his independence muscle.  

Wolf Class: Tejveer Bassi for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Harry Hixon for flexing his creativity and perseverance muscles.  

Otter Class: Tommy-Gerald Cunningham for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Amaar Walker for flexing his planning muscle.  
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 15th October 2021  

Lemur Class: Isaac Burroughs for flexing his independence muscle.  

Toucan Class: Finn McLaughlin for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Giraffe Class: Caitlin Parker for flexing her independence muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Frankie Parker for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Elephant Class: Claudia Conlon for flexing her absorption and independence muscles.  

Seahorse Class: Jack Dockniak for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Panther Class: Indi Titchener for flexing her reasoning muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Charlie Simpson for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Jason Bensted for flexing his perseverance and absorption muscles.  
 



 
 

Well done to 
Ryan in Polar 

Bear Class 
who has 

achieved his 
silver Reading 
Badge. Well 
done Ryan - 
keep up the 

super 
reading!  

Year 1 are looking for 
any milk bottle tops, jar 
lids, corks, yogurt pots 

and small plastic bottles. 
Please save these for us - 
Year 1 will use these for 

their activities!  

We are hoping to re-introduce coffee mornings to Shamblehurst 
and would like to gauge how many parents would be interested in 

attending.  
The coffee mornings would be open to everyone and would be an 

opportunity to meet other parents and share ideas. 
We would be grateful if you would answer the following questions:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Qoqaa11IfWDJCS_gz_Ckekbc7Jq

pikbZQhnVLQSn88o/edit?usp=sharing  
(If the link does not work directly, please copy and paste in to your 

web browser.  
We look forward to your responses!  

 

Please ensure that all children 
bring a coat to school with 

them during the winter 
months - please ensure your 

child’s coat is named.   

School Dinners - 
Year 3 - Year 6  

  

We would like to 
remind you that 
school dinners 

must be paid for on 
the day of 

ordering, or in 
advance. Payments 
can be made either 

online, or via the 
office by cash or 

cheque (payable to 
HCC).  

There should be no 
outstanding 

balance on your 
child’s account. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Qoqaa11IfWDJCS_gz_Ckekbc7JqpikbZQhnVLQSn88o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Qoqaa11IfWDJCS_gz_Ckekbc7JqpikbZQhnVLQSn88o/edit?usp=sharing


 
  

A company called ‘Spirit of the Wild’ came into see Year 4 and they brought lots of animals in for them to see. 
All of the children were very brave and were allowed to touch the animals if we wanted to. They learnt about the 

animal’s habitats and how each animal adapts to survive. The animals they were lucky enough to see and hold 
were an owl, a golden eagle, a parrot, a tarantula, a millipede, a skunk, a cockroach, a chameleon, a python, a 

toad and a fruit bat! It certainly was an amazing experience!! 

 

 

More photos can be viewed on our school website  



 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
  
 
 

Lottie has been making and selling loom bands for children in 
need since the summer holidays. Every day she puts the board 
outside our house and brings it back in every evening; she has 
also sold to friends, family and children at her brownies group. 

She has raised £97 in total so far and has achieved her brownies 
charity badge.  

Well done Lottie!  

As you would have seen in our September 
Newsletter, Brianna was completing the zip 

wire to raise money for Wessex Cancer Trust. 
Brianna completed this with her Sister Darcie. 
The girls raised £300 for Wessex Cancer Trust.  

Such a great achievement girlies - well done!   

Oliver had his cut on 19th October and 
donated it to the Little Princess Trust, to 

be made in to a wig, for children who 
are very sadly diagnosed with cancer or 

other hair loss conditions.  
 

If you would like to sponsor Oliver, you 
can still do so here - 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising
/agnieszka-flisik-

koszlaga?utm_source=facebook&utm_m
edium=fundraising&utm_content=agnie
szka-flisik-koszlaga&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&utm_term=b542784637e742719
d280da6dcbb25d1&fbclid=IwAR1jcAS73
Ugj53rUEX2K_EbIC84nWjuf5U126JJsz4ty

2nmz7dstNWaR3WM  
 

Oliver, we are super proud of you!  
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On Tuesday 5th October, Year R had Miller’s Oak Farm visit them in school 
- all of the children had such a great day!  

More photos can be found on our school website.  

 



 

  

Year 3 had an exciting trip to Butser Ancient Farm on Monday 4th October 2021. 
The children took part in a range of activities, from fossil finding to coil bracelets. 

If you would like to see more photos, they can found on our website.  

 



 
  

On Wednesday 20th October, some children from Year 4 were able to visit 
Swanwick Lakes. We were offered 15 free school places to do a forest school 

session and some children were lucky enough to attend. They all had a great time! 

 



 

Join us for Shamblehurst 
Primary School's charity 

fireworks night - Saturday 
6th November 

Gates open at 5pm for 
food, drink and family-
friendly entertainment. 

****SELLING FAST - BOOK 
NOW!**** 
www.pta-

events.co.uk/shamblehurs
tpta 

Brought to you by Friends 
of Shamblehurst School 
Association, registered 

charity: 1134054 
Supporting our school 

community 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/shamblehurstpta
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/shamblehurstpta
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/shamblehurstpta


 
  

On Tuesday, a group of Year 5 and Year 6 children went to compete at a Cross Country event at 
Swanmore College. They were brilliant, supportive and a pleasure to take to represent the 
school. It was split into year groups, and then boys and girls. Well done to everyone who 

competed! 
  

 

 
Well  
done 

everyone!  

Positions: 
Josiah - 25th 
Jack - 26th 

Thomas C- 30th 
Thomas B - 31st 

Ethan - 34th 
Zain - 43rd 

 

Position: 
Georgia - 6th 
 

Positions: 
Finnley - 12th 
Henry - 30th 
Amaar - 31st 

Ben - 33rd 
Shane - 35th 
Luke - 39th 

Positions: 
Brooke - 15th 

Savannah - 17th 
Jada - 19th 

Olivia - 35th 
Emma - 39th 
Livia - 41st 

I am really pleased to tell you that the Family Links Nurturing Programme is coming back to Shamblehurst in 
the Summer Term.  I will be running it in partnership with Sam from Barnardos.  This is a great opportunity for 

myself and Shamblehurst to do some collaborative work with them. 
 

The Family Links Nurturing Programme is an 11 week course that offers positive and practical advice for 
nurturing children so they learn how to handle both their feelings and behaviour.  It is based on four building 

blocks: 

 Self awareness and self esteem 
 Appropriate expectations 

 Empathy 
 Positive behaviour management 

These four areas provide the key elements for successful and confident parenting and happy and confident 
children! 

 
Please contact me if you are interested, or you would like further details, as spaces will be limited.  My email 
address is: sarah.curry@shamblehurst.co.uk or just pop in to the office, or catch me on the playground in the 
mornings. The sessions will be on a Tuesday morning after Easter starting on 26th April and run though until 

Tuesday 12th July (not including half term), they will be from 9:30 - 11:30am. 

          Sarah Curry  
          Family Support Worker  
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On Friday 15th October, Year 4 went on a school trip to the Winchester Science Centre. When we 
arrived, we were able to experience the planetarium. We all loved this and were amazed to see 

the planets above our heads! 
Our focus whilst there was on sound, which is part of our Science curriculum. We were able to 

explore the museum ourselves and find out lots of interesting facts. We also took part in a sound 
workshop and learnt about how sound is made and how it travels. 

  

 

 


